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Mr. Philip Sugden
P.O. Beox 572
Findlay, Ohio 45839

Dear Mr. Sugden,

Thank you so much for your help and participation in the exhibit, "The Treasures of
Tibet" held in the Cannon Rotunda from May 2 through May 14. This exhibit of Tibetan
antiques, art, and photographs was admired by Members of Congress and literally
thousands of visitors to Capitol Hill.

I am enclosing a statement from the Congressional Record describing this exhibit and the
ceremony which involved Richard Gere, the Rt. Hon. Lord David H. Ennals, Professor
Thubten J. Norbu, and others. I am most indebted to you for your contribution to the
success of this exhibit.

Also enclosed are some photographs and-a copy of the proceedings from the
Congressional Human Rights Caucus hearing on human rights violations in Tibet which
was held in conjunction with the exhibit.

My wife, Annette, also joins me in thanking you for your invaluable part in this exhibit.

Cordially,

om Lo

Tom Lantos
Member of Congress
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